[image: image1.png]



LOCKWOOD FOLLY
COUNTRY CLUB, INC.                                                         

Lockwood Folly Country Club Newsletter

August 10, 2021

The LFCC Board would like to send out updates, information, and concerns to our membership. If possible, we plan to do this once a month to keep our membership better informed.

 ----- Save the Date: August 25th - Wednesday - 3:00 - LFCC Quarterly Meeting in the River Room. Please make every effort to attend. 

----- Maintenance and Dan continue to work on the greens that are just being stubborn and not growing. A promise to the membership: Every effort, either financially or physically, is being done to fix them. We are going to win this battle!!!! 

----- Hole #9 is finished for 2021. It really looks good and a whole lot more playable. Additional work is scheduled to be completed in 2022. For now, we can ride on the fairway - speeding up play. Special thank you to Clint for his hard work laying out the sod - over twenty (pallets).

 ----- Board is looking at "improving the rest area" on hole five (5). The upgrade, at this point, will be expensive. Not sure what direction we will head, but we recognize the fact that LFCC should have better facilities! 

-----A special thank you to the members that have worked so hard on our tee markers!! The flowers, mulch, and maintenance on each have never looked better. It's really something of which we can be proud!! It takes time and effort to maintain these areas, and they really look great!!! 

----- Our last Priority Week is coming up for Labor Day. The 'saved' tee times will begin on Thursday, September 2nd and end on Sunday, September 5th. Priority Week will conclude with our annual Labor Day Mixer on Monday, September 6th. The Mixer is one of our best tournaments of the year! Two-best net balls with dinner following!! So much fun!!! Contact Laura Botto or Eric if interested. Deadline is August 29. 

----- We are now officially entering tournament season!! A. Ladybirds (96 players) August 23 B. LGA Fun Day - August 26 C. World Am (100 players) August 31st and September 1st D. Labor Day Mixer (every LFCC Members!!!) September 6th E. Wilmington Sr. Golf Association (100 players) September 13th F. Crybabies (44 players) September 10th G. MGA Ryder Cup - September 14 and 15 H. Golden Boys Tournament - September 20, 22, and 24 I. LGA Member/Member - September 21 and 22 

----- Cart Barn is officially remodeled!!! New paint job with an upgrade on the boards and siding. Thanks, again, Tim Daugherty for your leadership in getting this done!! Very much appreciated.

 ----- Future Project!!!! Board is looking at a possible sand trap for practicing, around the putting green area. As we keep eliminating sand traps, all of a sudden, we want to add one! 

Special Note: In the past couple of months the LFCC Board has had to make several major decisions. Decisions that didn't come easy, but ones that were well-thought out and discussed. The Board has recognized that our membership has been more than supportive throughout this time. And for that, we are appreciative of our members (and friends). A special thank you to everyone!!!!

LFCC Board
Lockwood Folly Country Club, Inc.

19 Clubhouse Drive Supply, NC  28468

Pro Shop: (910) 842-5666

Office: (910) 846-3636
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